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23 November 2020 

 
 
 

CHANGE OF COMPANY NAME 
 
 
On 18 November 2020, Fleetwood Corporation Limited (ASX: FWD) (Company) advised that a 

resolution had been passed by Shareholders at the 2020 Annual General Meeting to change the name 

of the Company from Fleetwood Corporation Limited to Fleetwood Limited.  

The change of Company name process has now been completed and the Australian Securities and 

Investments Commission has recorded the change of the Company name effective from 23 November 

2020.  

It is expected that the effective date for the change of Company name on the ASX will be  

25 November 2020.  

This announcement was authorised to be given to the ASX by the Company’s General Counsel & 

Company Secretary.  

 

For further information, please contact: 

Elizabeth Maynard      

General Counsel & Company Secretary 

Fleetwood Limited    
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